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Consideration to Approve



Fiber Contract 
Updates 

1Gbps to 10Gbps Purpose of the Update
• Increased Bandwidth to support Public
• Supports City of Dickinson Backup Operations
• Replication of the Storage Area Network
• Increased Data Resiliency

Updating Existing Contract

• Current Monthly Per Line: $384.62
• New Monthly Per Line: $1,350


